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Effective October 1, 2010, Section 4107 of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA) requires the 
coverage of comprehensive tobacco cessation services for pregnant women.   
 
The PPACA requires that Medicaid provide coverage of counseling and pharmacotherapy for cessation of 
tobacco use by pregnant women.  This includes diagnostic, therapy, and counseling services and 
pharmacotherapy (including the coverage of prescription and nonprescription tobacco cessation agents approved 
by the Food and Drug Administration).  This coverage is for the cessation of tobacco use by pregnant women who 
use tobacco products or who are being treated for tobacco use that is furnished by or under the supervision of a 
physician, or other qualified health care professionals.  
 
The Michigan Medicaid program is in compliance with Section 4107 of the PPACA by covering these services for 
pregnant Medicaid enrollees.   
 
Manual Maintenance 
 
Providers may retain for future reference. 
 
Questions 
 
Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of Community Health, 
P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mail at ProviderSupport@michigan.gov.  When you submit 
an e-mail, be sure to include your name, affiliation, and phone number so you may be contacted if necessary.  
Providers may phone toll-free 1-800-292-2550. 
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